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includes true/false and multiple-choice questions.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Principles of Economics with Student Resource Access 12
Months Joshua Gans 2017-10-05
Principles of Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 2021
From Economics to Political Economy Tim B. Thornton
2016-07-22 The discipline of economics has been
increasingly criticized for its inability to illuminate
the workings of the real world and to provide reliable
policy guidance for the major economic and social
challenges of our time. A central problem in
contemporary economics, and a problem from which many of
its other failings flow, is its lack of plurality. By a
lack of plurality it is meant that contemporary
economics lacks diversity in its methods, theories,
epistemology and methodology. It is also meant that
economics has become far less interdisciplinary. From
Economics to Political Economy offers an explanation as
to why economics has become so determinedly nonpluralistic, and also gives considerable attention to
exploring and evaluating promising strategies for
reform. These strategies include developing a pluralist
economics under the label of ‘political economy’ within
other social science departments (such as departments of
politics). Along the way the reader will learn about the
worldwide student movement seeking greater pluralism in
economics, encounter some dramatic case studies in
intellectual suppression, gain a fuller sense of the
nature of contemporary economics and explore the
relationship between economics and other social
sciences. This book is of interest to any social
scientist, particularly those with interests in
economics and politics.
Economics: Principles And Applications N. Gregory Mankiw
2008-01-01
Health Economics and Financing, 5th Edition Thomas E.
Getzen 2012-11-08 Getzen's 5th edition of Health
Economics and Financing is a primer for the economic
analysis of medical markets that engages the central
economic issues of the health economics and financing
field. It provides principles and concepts of health
economics rather and limited research methods, use of
attribution, footnotes and references. Furthermore, this
edition offers a strengthened macro section along with
additional material on the ACA (Health Reform) as it is
such a relevant topic today.
Principles of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2016-12-05 Now
readers can master the principles of economics with the
help of the most popular introductory book in economics
today that is widely used around the world -- Mankiw’s
PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS, 8E. With its clear and engaging
writing style, this book emphasizes only the material
that readers are likely to find most interesting about
the economy, particularly if they are studying economics
for the very first time. Reader discover interesting
coverage of the latest relevant economic developments

Principles of Economics Nicholas Gregory Mankiw 2015
Macroeconomics GREGORY N.. TAYLOR MANKIW (MARK P.)
2020-02-10 Now firmly established as one of the leading
economics principles texts in the UK and Europe, this
exciting, new fifth edition of Macroeconomics by N.
Gregory Mankiw (Harvard University) and Mark P. Taylor
(Washington University), has been fully updated. Much
revered for its friendly and accessible approach,
emphasis on active learning, and unrivalled support
resources, this edition also has an improved structure
to ensure the text aligns even more closely with the
latest courses. The new edition incorporates additional
coverage of a number of key topics including the future
of the European Union, the post-Financial crisis world,
and macroeconomic policy issues.This title is available
with MindTap for Economics, a flexible online learning
solution that provides students with all the tools they
need to succeed including an interactive eReader,
engaging multimedia, practice questions, assessment
materials, revision aids, and analytics to help you
track their progress.
Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 2014 The new European
edition of Mankiw's bestselling and highly readable text
communicates the theories and models of macroeconomics
in a concise and accessible way, with real-world
examples, discussions and case studies. The text is
fully updated with extensive coverage of the global
financial crisis and in particular its impact on
European economies.
Principles of Microeconomics 2e Steven A. Greenlaw
2017-09-15
Microeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 2011
Macroeconomics: Canadian Edition N. Gregory Mankiw
2014-05-09 This special edition of Greg Mankiw’s
intermediate macroeconomics textbook takes the same
approach that made the parent text a bestseller, but
with coverage shaped to address fiscal policy,
monetary/exchange-rate policy, deficit reduction, and
other critical economic issues from the uniquely
Canadian perspective. Like Mankiw’s Macroeconomics, the
Canadian edition teaches fundamentals by relating
theoretical concepts to big issues and policy debates,
but illustrates those ideas and discussions with
examples and cases from Canada, as well as research by
Canadian economists.
Study Guide for Mankiw's Essentials of Economics, 7th N.
Gregory Mankiw 2014-01-01 David R. Hakes (University of
Northern Iowa) has prepared a study guide that will
enhance your success. Each chapter of the study guide
includes learning objectives, a description of the
chapter's context and purpose, a chapter review, key
terms and definitions, advanced critical-thinking
questions, and helpful hints for understanding difficult
concepts. You can develop your understanding of the
material by doing the practice problems and answering
the short-answer questions. Then you can assess your
mastery of the key concepts with the self-test, which
principles-of-economics-mankiw-5th-solutions
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with real-life scenarios, useful economic facts, and
clear explanations of the many ways economic concepts
play a role in the decisions that individuals make every
day. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Economics Nicholas Gregory Mankiw 2011 The latest book
from Cengage Learning on Economics
Chinese Language Education in the United States Jiening
Ruan 2015-11-10 This book offers historical,
philosophical, and sociocultural perspectives on Chinese
language education for speakers of other languages with
a special focus on Chinese language education in the
United States. It provides a comprehensive, crossdisciplinary look at changes in CFL/CSL education over
time in China and the U.S. and the philosophical,
political and sociocultural influences that led to these
changes. The essays address a wide array of topics
related to Chinese language education, including: A
historical overview of the field Theories that apply to
CFL/CSL learning Policies and initiatives for CFL/CSL by
the Chinese and U.S. governments Medium of instruction
Curriculum and instruction for CFL/CSL learners at K-12
and college levels Technology for CFL/CSL education
Chinese language learning for heritage learners CFL in
study abroad contexts CFL teacher education and training
This work is essential reading for scholars and students
interested in gaining a greater understanding of Chinese
language education in the two countries and around the
world.
Foundations of Economics Andrew Gillespie 2011-03-24
Assuming no prior knowledge, the second edition of
Foundations of Economics introduces students to both
microeconomic and macroeconomic principles. This is the
ideal text for foundation degrees and non-specialist
courses for first year undergraduates.
The Economics of Services J. O. Jansson 2013-01-01
Acclaim for the first edition: ÔThis is a well-written,
provocative book, featuring much new material, original
data analyses and interesting insights. Despite the
proliferation of books on various aspects of services,
there is nothing quite like it around. In particular,
examination of the challenges that the growth of
services presents to conventional economics is very
valuable.Õ Ð Ian Miles, University of Manchester, UK
ÔThis is an intriguing book that contains many
interesting ways of conceptualising service from the
perspective of economics. It makes a number of important
contributions to the academic literature. It is one of
the very few books and it might even be the only book to
be written by an economist on the economics of services
Ð it is thus a pioneer work and is of value in that it
attempts to bring together the work that economists have
done on services.Õ Ð John Bryson, University of
Birmingham, UK Despite the fact that services have
overtaken industry in terms of employment and GDP in
developed countries, rigorous economic study of the
service sector remains seriously neglected. The first
edition of The Economics of Services initiated a redress
of this oversight. Fully revised and updated, the second
edition of this highly acclaimed textbook should be
required complimentary reading to mainstream
microeconomics textbooks for graduate students of
economics and for advanced courses in labour, urban and
regional economics, economic geography and economic
history. The text emphasizes the distinction between
intermediate producer services and final consumer
services. Many of the former are traded in global
markets much like material goods in general, whilst the
markets for consumer services are markedly local. This
requires quite different micro-foundations in each case.
Other key issues explored include the productivity
development and quality of service measurements, and the
key role of urbanization for service sector growth. The
critical issues for the future of the real economy
principles-of-economics-mankiw-5th-solutions

beyond the financial crisis are also analysed in depth,
and the author illustrates how a better understanding of
the nature of the service economy is necessary for
policy innovation with a view to regenerating the
welfare state.
Teaching Environmental and Natural Resource Economics
Bergstrom, John C. 2022-01-13 Teaching Environmental and
Natural Resource Economics is a significant contribution
to the literature of economics education. Theory and
practice, teaching activities and exercises, and pro
teaching tips are clearly and expertly presented. This
guide will prove invaluable in helping students gain a
better understanding of the theory and practice of
environmental and natural resource economics.
Principles of Macroeconomics Robin Stonecash 2020-10-15
Principles of Macroeconomics 8th edition boils economics
down to its essentials, by considering what is truly
important for students to learn in their first course in
economics. In keeping with the authors’ philosophy of
showing students the power of economic tools and the
importance of economic ideas, this edition pays careful
attention to regional and global policies and economic
issues – including the impacts of the contemporary
macroeconomic issues, inflation, unemployment, interest
rates, and monetary and fiscal policy. The resource
emphasises the material that students should and do find
interesting about the study of the economy, resulting in
a focus on applications and policy, and less on formal
economic theory. Principles of Macroeconomics, 8th
edition encourages students to make their own judgements
by presenting both sides of the debate on five
controversial issues facing policy makers: the proper
degree of policy activism in response to the business
cycle, the choice between rules and discretion in the
conduct of monetary policy, the desirability of reaching
zero inflation, the importance of balancing the
government’s budget, and the need for tax reform to
encourage saving. Premium online teaching and learning
tools are available on the MindTap platform. Learn more
about the online tools cengage.com.au/mindtap
Brief Principles of Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw
2016-12-05 Now readers can master the principles of
macroeconomics with the help of the most popular
introductory book in economics today that is widely used
around the world -- Mankiw’s BRIEF PRINCIPLES OF
MACROECONOMICS, 8E. With its clear and engaging writing
style, this book emphasizes only the material that
readers are likely to find most interesting about the
economy, particularly if they are studying economics for
the very first time. Reader discover interesting
coverage of the latest relevant macroeconomic
developments with real-life scenarios, useful economic
facts, and clear explanations of the many ways
macroeconomic concepts play a role in the decisions that
individuals make every day. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Principles of Microeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw
2016-12-05 Now readers can master the principles of
microeconomics with the help of the most popular
introductory book in economics today that is widely used
around the world -- Mankiw’s PRINCIPLES OF
MICROECONOMICS, 8E. With its clear and engaging writing
style, this book emphasizes only the material that
readers are likely to find most interesting about the
economy, particularly if they are studying economics for
the very first time. Reader discover interesting
coverage of the latest relevant microeconomic
developments with real-life scenarios, useful economic
facts, and clear explanations of the many ways
microeconomic concepts play a role in the decisions that
individuals make every day. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Study Guide for Mankiw's Principles of Microeconomics,
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7th N. Gregory Mankiw 2014-01-01 David R. Hakes
(University of Northern Iowa) has prepared a study guide
that will enhance your success. Each chapter of the
study guide includes learning objectives, a description
of the chapter's context and purpose, a chapter review,
key terms and definitions, advanced critical-thinking
questions, and helpful hints for understanding difficult
concepts. You can develop your understanding of the
material by doing the practice problems and answering
the short-answer questions. Then you can assess your
mastery of the key concepts with the self-test, which
includes true/false and multiple-choice questions.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Principles of Microeconomics Robert Frank 2012-02-13 In
recent years, innovative texts in mathematics, science,
foreign languages, and other fields have achieved
dramatic pedagogical gains by abandoning the traditional
encyclopedic approach in favor of teaching a shorter
list of core principles in depth. Two well-respected
writers and researchers, Bob Frank and Ben Bernanke,
have shown that the less-is-more approach affords
similar gains in introductory economics. The authors
introduce a coherent short list of core principles and
reinforce them by illustrating and applying each in
numerous contexts. With engaging questions, explanations
and exercises, the authors help students relate economic
principles to a host of everyday experiences such as
going to the ATM or purchasing airline tickets.
Throughout this process, the authors encourage students
to become economic naturalists: people who employ basic
economic principles to understand and explain what they
observe in the world around them. Principles of
Microeconomics, fifth edition, is thoroughly updated
with examples that connect to current events such as the
financial crisis of 2008 and Great Recession of
2007-2009 as well as other topics commonly discussed in
the media. In addition, the text is paired with McGrawHill–s market-leading online assignment and assessment
solution Connect Economics, providing tools to enhance
course management and student learning. Connect is the
only integrated learning system that empowers students
by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they
need, when they need it, and how they need it, so that
your class time is more engaging and effective.
Principles of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2007
Principles of Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw
2012-12-19 PRINCIPLES OF MACROECONOMICS, Sixth Edition,
became a best seller after its introduction and
continues to be the most popular and widely used text in
the economics classroom. Instructors found it the
perfect complement to their teaching. A text by a superb
writer and economist that stressed the most important
concepts without overwhelming students with an excess of
detail was a formula that was quickly imitated, but has
yet to be matched. The sixth edition features a strong
revision of content in all twenty-three chapters. Dozens
of new applications emphasize the real-world relevance
of economics for today's students through interesting
news articles, realistic case studies, and engaging
problems. The premier ancillary package is the most
extensive in the industry, using a team of
instructors/preparers that have been with the project
since the first edition. The text material is again
fully integrated into Aplia, the best-selling online
homework solution. I have tried to put myself in the
position of someone seeing economics for the first time.
My goal is to emphasize the material that students
should and do find interesting about the study of the
economy.--N. Gregory Mankiw. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Teaching and Studying Social Issues Samuel Totten
2011-01-01 Teaching and Studying Social Issues: Major
principles-of-economics-mankiw-5th-solutions

Programs and Approaches focuses on many of the major
innovations developed over the past 100 years by noted
educators to assist students in the study and analysis
of key social issues that impact their lives and
society. This book complements earlier books that
address other aspects of studying and addressing social
issues in the secondary classroom: Researching and
Teaching Social Issues: The Personal Stories and
Pedagogical Efforts of Professors of Education
(Lexington, Books, 2006); Addressing Social Issues in
the Classroom and Beyond: The Pedagogical Efforts of
Pioneers in the Field (Information Age Publishing,
2007); and Social Issues and Service at the Middle Level
(Information Age Publishers, 2009). The current book
ranges in scope from Harold Rugg’s pioneering effort to
develop textbooks that purposely addressed key social
issues (and thus provided teachers and students with a
major tool with which to examine social issues in the
classroom) to the relatively new efforts over the last
20 to 30 years, including global education,
environmental education, Science/Technology/Society
(STS), and genocide education. This book provides the
readers with details about the innovators their
innovations so they can (1) learn from past efforts,
particularly in regard to what worked and didn’t work
and why, (2) glean new ideas, methods and approaches for
use in their own classrooms, and (3) craft new methods
and approaches based on the strengths of past
innovations.
Study Guide N. Gregory Mankiw 2011-01-19 David R. Hakes
(University of Northern Iowa) has prepared a study guide
that will enhance your success. Each chapter of the
study guide includes learning objectives, a description
of the chapter's context and purpose, a chapter review,
key terms and definitions, advanced critical-thinking
questions, and helpful hints for understanding difficult
concepts. You can develop your understanding of the
material by doing the practice problems and answering
the short-answer questions. Then you can assess your
mastery of the key concepts with the self-test, which
includes true/false and multiple-choice questions. Visit
http://www.ichapters.com for more information on the
Study Guide. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Introduction to Economic Growth Charles Irving Jones
1998 Examining empirical evidence such as how rich are
the rich countries, how poor are the poor, and how fast
do rich and poor countries grow, noted economist Charles
Jones presents major theories of economic growth, from
the Nobel Prize-winning work of Robert Solow to new
growth theory that has ignited the field in recent
years.
Cloud Computing and Services Sciences Markus Helfert
2016-01-04 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed
proceedings of the 4th International Conference on Cloud
Computing and Services Science, CLOSER 2014, held in
Barcelona, Spain, in April 2014. The 14 papers presented
were selected from 127 paper submissions. The papers
focus on the following topics: cloud computing
fundamentals; services science foundations for cloud
computing; cloud computing platforms and applications;
cloud computing enabling technologies; and mobile cloud
computing services.
Economics GREGORY N.. TAYLOR MANKIW (MARK P.) 2020-02-08
Now firmly established as one of the leading economics
principles texts in the UK and Europe, this exciting,
new fifth edition of Economics by N. Gregory Mankiw
(Harvard University) and Mark P. Taylor (Washington
University), has been fully updated. Much revered for
its friendly and accessible approach, emphasis on active
learning, and unrivalled support resources, this edition
also has an improved structure to ensure the text aligns
even more closely with the latest courses. The new
edition incorporates additional coverage of a number of
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key topics including heterodox theories in economics
such as complexity theory; institutional economics and
feminist economics; different theories in international
trade; game theory; different measures of poverty; the
'flat Phillips curve'; and the future of the European
Union.This title is available with MindTap, a flexible
online learning solution that provides students with all
the tools they need to succeed including an interactive
eReader, engaging multimedia, practice questions,
assessment materials, revision aids, and analytics to
help you track their progress.
Principles of Microeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw
2008-09-24 PRINCIPLES OF MICROECONOMICS continues to be
the most popular and widely used text in the economics
classroom. The fifth edition features a strong revision
of content in all 36 chapters while maintaining the
clear, accessible writing style and precise presentation
that are the hallmarks of this highly respected author.
Dozens of new applications emphasize the real-world
relevance of economics for today's students through
interesting news articles, realistic case studies, and
engaging problems. The new edition also features an
expanded instructor's resource package designed to
assist in course planning and classroom presentation, as
well as full integration of content with Aplia. I have
tried to put myself in the position of someone seeing
economics for the first time. My goal is to emphasize
the material that students should and do find
interesting about the study of the economy.--N. Gregory
Mankiw. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Microeconomics GREGORY N.. TAYLOR MANKIW (MARK P.)
2020-02-09 Now firmly established as one of the leading
economics principles texts in the UK and Europe, this
exciting, new fifth edition of Microeconomics by N.
Gregory Mankiw (Harvard University) and Mark P. Taylor
(Washington University), has been fully updated. Much
revered for its friendly and accessible approach,
emphasis on active learning, and unrivalled support
resources, this edition also has an improved structure
to ensure the text aligns even more closely with the
latest courses. The new edition incorporates additional
coverage of a number of key topics including heterodox
theories in economics such as complexity theory;
institutional economics and feminist economics;
contestable markers; international trade; game theory;
the permanent income hypothesis and different measures
of poverty.This title is available with MindTap for
Economics, a flexible online learning solution that
provides students with all the tools they need to
succeed including an interactive eReader, engaging
multimedia, practice questions, assessment materials,
revision aids, and analytics to help you track their
progress.
Study Guide N. Gregory Mankiw 2016-10-11 David R. Hakes
(University of Northern Iowa) has prepared a study guide
that will enhance your success. Each chapter of the
study guide includes learning objectives, a description
of the chapter's context and purpose, a chapter review,
key terms and definitions, advanced critical-thinking
questions, and helpful hints for understanding difficult
concepts. You can develop your understanding of the
material by doing the practice problems and answering
the short-answer questions. Then you can assess your
mastery of the key concepts with the self-test, which
includes true/false and multiple-choice questions.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Essentials of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2016-12-05 Now
readers can master the basics of economics with the help
of the most popular introductory book in economics today
that is widely used around the world -- Mankiw’s
ESSENTIALS OF ECONOMICS, 8E. With its clear and engaging
principles-of-economics-mankiw-5th-solutions

writing style, this book emphasizes only the key
material that readers are likely to find most
interesting about the economy, particularly if they are
studying economics for the very first time. Reader
discover interesting coverage of the latest relevant
economic developments with real-life scenarios, useful
economic facts, and clear explanations of the many ways
essential economic concepts play a role in the decisions
that individuals make every day. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Principles of Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 2001 In
writing this textbook, Mankiw has tried to put himself
in the position of someone seeing economics for the
first time. The author's conversational writing style is
superb for presenting the politics and science of
economic theories to tomorrow's decision-makers. Because
Mankiw wrote it for the students, the book stands out
among all other principle texts by intriguing students
to apply an economic way of thinking in their daily
lives. Receiving such praise as "perhaps the best ever"
textbook in economic principles, it's no wonder Mankiw's
prize project has quickly become one of the most
successful books ever to be published in the college
marketplace.
Principles of Economics N. Gregory Mankiw 2020-01-01 Now
you can master the principles of economics with the help
of the most popular introductory book in economics
trusted by readers of economics worldwide -- Mankiw’s
PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS, 9E. Using a clear, inviting
writing style, this book emphasizes only material that
helps you better understand the world and economy in
which you live. You learn to become a more astute
participant in today's economy with a strong
understanding of both the potential and limits of
economic policy. The latest, relevant examples
throughout this edition bring today's economic
principles to life, as acclaimed author Gregory Mankiw
explains, I tried to put myself in the position of
someone seeing economics for the first time. My goal is
to emphasize the material that readers find interesting
about the study of the economy. Real scenarios, useful
economic facts, and clear explanations demonstrate how
economic concepts play a role in the decisions you make
every day. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Principles of Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw
2014-02-26 With its clear and engaging writing style,
PRINCIPLES OF MACROECONOMICS, Seventh Edition, continues
to be one of the most popular books on economics
available today. Mankiw emphasizes material that you are
likely to find interesting about the economy
(particularly if you are studying economics for the
first time), including real-life scenarios, useful
facts, and the many ways economic concepts play a role
in the decisions you make every day. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description
or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Macroeconomics N. Gregory Mankiw 1996-10-01
Technology, Humans, and Society 2001-02-22 A number of
factors, from soaring fuel prices to genetically
modified agricultural products, have greatly refocused
worldwide attention on the interrelationship between
technology and society and the necessity for sustainable
engineering and business practices. Technology, Humans,
and Society focuses on building a model for business and
engineering that will lead to a sustainable world. The
challenge for engineering is to develop new technologies
that enable economic growth and do not deplete
irreplaceable resources and destroy ecological systems.
No longer solely the domain of environmentalists and
ecologists, "sustainable" or "green" business practices
and engineering designs are becoming a central part of
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the best practices being followed by different open
universities so that these may be replicated by other
universities. It provides an overview of the use of
various digital technologies, e-learning tools,
eLearning platforms, virtual learning environments, and
synchronous and asynchronous technologies in open and
distance learning (ODL) systems. Moreover, it discusses
the importance of ODL systems in providing inclusive
education in developing countries through the use of ICT
with a special focus on adult, rural and elderly
learners, as well as the role of technology in science
education through ODL system. A transformative model of
sustainable collaborative learning is presented,
integrating concepts based on theoretical frameworks to
increase the flexibility and solve existing issues in
developing countries, which may be used for policy
changes in distance learning. It concludes by examining
various challenges in successfully implementing
technology for effective delivery of learner support
services in distance education systems in developing
countries and exploring the strategies required to
overcome these challenges.

the planning of many of the world's most influential
companies, such as Hewlett-Packard, Honeywell, Dow, and
Agilent. Companies are overwhelmingly not only finding
that sustainable business and engineering practices are
good for environment, but also improve the image of the
company and quite frequently the "bottom-line." Dorf's
1975 publication, Technology and Society (ISBN:
0878350470), sold over 70,000 copies. The completely new
Technology, Humans, and Society is created to meet the
swelling demand for unified practices of both business
people and technologists in the creation of a "greener"
sustainable world. Readable discussion of key issues of
sustainable engineering and business design and practice
Covers how to plan and implement a business practice
that leads to an environmental, social and economic
balance that results in profitable growth
Technology for Efficient Learner Support Services in
Distance Education Anjana 2018-09-26 This book explores
the ways in which technology is being used by various
open universities in developing countries to extend
learner support services to distance learners. It shares
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